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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR EDUCATION, SPORT AND 
CULTURE BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 12th SEPTEMBER 2011 
 

Question 
 
Will the Minister inform members how many teaching posts in the Island's secondary schools are 
vacant or filled by non-specialist teachers and in which subject areas at the start of this new 
academic year? 
 
 
Answer 
 
I can confirm that at the beginning of the new academic year there is 1 vacant teaching post and 2 
teachers who are in a post which are not within their specialist subject within our secondary 
schools.  In all cases the subject area is Maths.  The vacant post has since been filled and the 
teacher will take up their position shortly. 
 


